JJH - Family June 9, 1896

Gearge A. Brooks to JJH, General Correspondence

"Dear Uncle You will be surprised to hear from me, but
am so unsettled about what I have to do. When Uncle
Alex came home from You the last time, He said you wante
me to work a while with Robert and John, well I work for
Robert one year and received about Ten Dollars this year
I have been working John since April 7th and I don't
know what I will get..."



